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From: Jennifer Margolis [mailto:margoljs@gmail.com] 

Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2016 4:42 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I am writing to in my capacity as President of the Woodmaker's Ridge Homeowner's Association to express our 
opposition to tlie proposed Duke Energy Natural Gas Pipeline Extension. Woodmaker's Ridge is a neighborhood of 
twenty homes in the Carpenter's Run area of Blue Ash, Ohio. We are alarmed to see that Duke Energy plans to place a 
large, high pressure natural gas pipeline through central Hamilton County dose to our homes, schools, hospitals, places 
ofworship, and manybusinesses. We are very concerned about the safety of such a pipeline as we know that 
devastating accidents have occurred with this kind of pipeline in other parts of the country. We are also concerned about 
the disruption to our community that would be caused by the amount of digging and tree removal necessary to lay the 
pipeline and its effect on our home values. The homeowners in our association request that the Ohio Power Siting Board 
recommend the reiection of Duke Energy's request and demand that they place the pipeline in an area away from the 
population density of Hamilton County. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jennifer Margolis 
24 Fallen Branch 
Blue Ash, OH 45241 
513-931-3449 
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